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GWCA Calendar

GWCA Fest Family Party
& Auction
Saturday, Sept 9th
11:45am-4:30pm
1400-block of Warner Avenue
G
GWCA Adults Only Party
Saturday, Sept 9th, 7-9pm
Warner Park and Gardens

T
CAPS Beat 1922
Oct 4th, 7pm
Dec 6th, 7pm
4701 N. Ashland
1st Wednesday of even months
N
CAPS Beat 1923
Sept 12th, 7pm
Nov 14th, 7pm
4100 N. Greenview
2nd Tuesday of odd months

Upcoming Events

GWCA Board Meeting
Wednesday, Sept 13th, 7:30pm
4240 N. Greenview
@

GWCA General
Membership Meeting
Tuesday, October 10, 2006, 7pm
Lake View High School

N
GWCA Cemetery Tour
Sunday, Oct 22nd, 1:30pm
Graceland Cemetery

T
Halloween Party
Saturday, Oct 28th, 3pm
Warner Park and Gardens

N
GWCA Board Meeting
Tuesday, Nov 7th, 7pm
1463 W. Pensacola

i
GWCA General Meeting &
Holiday Pot Luck
Tuesday, Dec 5th, 7pm
Lake View High School
T
Caroling Party
Sunday, Dec 10th, 4pm
Ranalli’s, 1522 W. Montrose

GWCA General Membership Meeting

Tuesday October 10th at 7 PM
Lake View High School

Come and join us at the meeting! We'll be talking about

the increase in crime in our neighborhood and
what we can do about it. We'll also be talking about
neighborhood information privacy policy and
proposed changes to GWCA board structure.
We’ll touch on up-coming events.

COME AND GET THE DETAILS!

GWCA Fest Timelll

Here’s what you need to do:

Get the date in your calendar:

Sat., Sept 9th, 11:45-4:30 pm, 1400 block of Warner Ave.
Come and have fun.

Bake something and drop it off on Saturday at the bake table.

Donate items for the silent auction to Ann Maxwell’s House

4240 N. Greenview by September 1St:

Books, art, gift certificates, services, make your own gift

certificates such as dinner in your home for four, boat rides, stays at
vacation homes.

Donate cash to defray costs. GWCA needs $3000 to meet its

target. Drop checks off at Ann Maxwell's House, 4240 N. Greenview
or call Barb Sullivan at 773 727-3419 to let her know you'll bring the
check to GWCA fest.

Go to U.S. Toy Co. in Skokie and pick out prizes. Call Barbara Sullivan
and she can tell you what to get, 773 727-3419.

Help set up Saturday morning from 9 to 11 on Warner. If you park

on Warner, you will need to move your car by 8 am on Sept 9*.

Volunteer the day of the party:
> Can you cook? Call Matt McDonald 773 230-2939
> Have older kids that can run games? Call Jeny Kroah 773 525-4371

> Can you supervise older kids while they run the games? Call Jeny
Kroah 773 525-4371

> Can you face paint? Call Mark Lohss (773) 935-7340

> Bring extra lawn chairs and umbrella tables to add ambience but be
sure to label them and remember to bring them homel!

* Help clean up!
Can’t figure how you can help?
Call Barbara Sullivan 773 727-3419
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Comings and Goings

GWCA welcomes new members:

Jeny & Steve Kroah, Jean & John Hiera, Nancy
McGreal who all reside on Greenview.

Joe Regan, Megan Sliwa and Lisa & Sean Brown
all from Berteau.

Mark & Bill Birringer - Cuyler.

Jill Nunes - Southport.

Bill Power - Warner.

Rona Heifetz - Belle Plaine.

Thanks for supporting the neighborhood organization!

GWCA welcomes two new baby boys:
Dimitri and Libby and big sister Elena Christopoulis
welcomed Leonidas “Leo” on June 29, 2006.

Lara and Tom Ramsey of Cullom and Casey, the cat,
are pleased to announce the birth of Henry Thomas
Zwingli Ramsey born August 16, 2006.

GWCA greets new neighbors:

Welcome to Jim Sullivan and Brent Benson who
both bought townhomes on Southport.

The Butler family, Chris and his wife Petey, recently
moved to Greenview They have 3 kids who attend
Sacred Heart: Griffen, a 5th grade boy, Callie, a 2nd
grade girl and Fiona who attends JK.

The Stiffle family, Scott, Kim, Chloe and Audrey

were warmly welcomed to their temporary residence
on Berteau.

GWCA neighbors around the world:

Long-time resident and astrologer, Barbara Schermer
just returned from a trip to Italy. There she organized a
symposium on Renaissance astrology and its influ-
ence on the great artists of the time. The symposium
drew 100 attendees from 16 countries and focused on
the artist Sandro Botticelli and the astrological/mytho-
logical program in his painting La Primavera. The sym-
posium was held in the Castello De Montigufoni, a
designated national treasure of Italy, where La
Primavera was actually ingeniously hidden in its cellars
during World War II.

GWCA says good-bye:
Berteau will miss Susan Simon and David Kalt and
their three lovely daughters, Sophie, Mia and Lizzy.
They moved to Glencoe.

Farewell to Murv & Tracy Enders and son lan.
They’re off to Ohio and will miss our great Graceland
West.

Goodbye to Cecil Smith and Juanita Villarosa of
Greenview and their dog, Jake. The long-time resi-
dents moved to Wildwood on the Northwest Side.

Announcements for Comings and Goings may be
sent to djameson@jameson.com

GWCA Block Captain Initiative
-- ‘Slow Children’ signs will
appear in some alleys soon

Neighbors have voiced concern over vehicles speed-
ing through some of the alleys. “Slow Children” signs
have been requested of the Alderman’s office for cer-
tain alley segments. The first priority are the “T” points
in the alleys behind the eastern side of Greenview near
Lake View High School. As drivers approach the T
from each direction, they will be reminded by the signs
to slow down because there are children.
Timing...When the City gets to it.

Many thanks to the Block Captain team for initiating
this neighborhood improvement. Additional Block
Captains are still needed, especially for Pensacola and
the southern portion of Graceland West. If you are
interested or even just curious, contact Tom Ramsey
at 281-5695 or TRamseyLSE@aol.com.

Experienced Babysitter Available

Yvette, long-time resident of Greenview and baby-
sitter extraordinare is looking for babysitting work,
part-time or full-time. Call 773 935 6872. You can
also bid on her services at the GWCA Fest Auction.

Fuss Salon donates to “the cure”

Michael Vlaco, the owner of Fuss Salon at 1528 W.
Montrose is doing his part for “the cure”.

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month. During
the month of October, Fuss Salon will donate a portion
of the proceeds collected through the sale of retail
products such as shampoo and styling gel to breast
cancer research. Take this opportunity to support a
local business and the cure at the same time.

Fuss wants to welcome our new stylist David, whose
expertise spans twenty years. David has owned
salons in both Grand Rapids and New York and now
has decided to make Fuss Salon his new home.

Call for an appointment, Fuss Salon 293-4640

Volunteers Needed for
GWCA Fest Adult Party

The GWCA Fest Adult After Party happens at Warner
Park and Gardens from 7-9 on Saturday, September
9th. Neighbors are needed to set up, clean up and
help out during the party inbetween!

Contact Karen Lohss at klohss@sbcglobal.net or

cell phone 773 835 9954.
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Look What’s New at
GWCA Fest This Year

Weiss Memorial Hosipital is sponsoring two physi-
cians at GWCA Fest. They will be there from 12 noon
until 2 or 2:30pm. They will provide short, information-
al talks followed by question and answer periods.

Dr. Tamara Djurisic — Demystifying Anti-Aging
Medicine

Dr. Tamara Djurisic is a specialist in fmaily practice
with areas of special clinical interest in anti-aging
medicine, obesity management, pediatrics, and bio-
identical hormone replacement therapy. She speaks
French, Spanish, Bosnian, Croatian and Serbian.

Her office is located at 2825 N. Halsted at the Weiss
Center for Wellness and Women’s Health in Lakeview.
For an appointment with Dr. Djurisic, please call
1.800.503.1234.

Dr. Craig Westin — Expert Tips for Safe Exercise
for Weekend Warriors and Student Athletes

Dr. Craig Westin, team physician with the U.S. Figure
Skating Team and personal orthopedic surgeon for
Olympic Silver Medalist Sasha Cohen, is the Medical
Director of the Sports Medicine Program at Weiss. Dr.
Westin specializes in arthroscopic knee and shoulder
injuries. He will discuss shoulder and knee pain and
provide non-surgical arthritis tips.

He has offices at Weiss and on Michigan Avenue. For
an appointment with Dr. Westin, please call
1.800.503.1234.

Weiss Memorial Hospital is the only hospital with a
University of Chicago affiliation, allowing it to retain
the personal feeling of a community hospital, while
offering the latest medical and surgical advances from
one of the world’s leading academic medical centers.

It is located at 4646 N. Marine Drive, just a mile-and-
a-half from our neighborhood. Plenty of parking is
available for a nominal price. This ease of access is
surpassed only by the view from the rooms. Most are
private and overlook the lake.

Jewel parent to expand
Southport store

The Jewel grocery store at 3630 N. Southport in the
Lake View neighborhood will be replaced and upgrad-
ed by a combination Jewel-Osco store nearly twice
the size of the existing store, according to its owner.

It will open as a two-story structure in the fall of 2008,
featuring 130 underground garage parking spaces,
and upgraded grocery and drugstore. It will require
that Jewel be closed at this location for approximately
10 months. The Osco across the street has been sold
to CVS, part of a larger acquisition by CVS of 150
stand-alone Osco stores. More detail will be posted in
future newsletters as information becomes available.

GWCA has a website!

Visit www.gracelandwest.org. Dates for upcoming
events are available. Didn’t get your newsletter?

You can download the latest newsletter from the web-
site. Have a neighborhood issue but don’t know who
to contact?

Hit the “contact us” button and email your question to
the GWCA board. The appropriate board member will
be contacted and respond to your inquiry.

The web master, Jim Friestad of Greenview, sends out
the CAPS reports by group email. If you'd like to
receive these reports, contact GWCA through the
website and ask to be added to the GWCA email list.

NANNY Wanted

Full- or Part-Time Experienced NANNY wanted by
family on Cullom to help care for a new infant.
Regular hours and/or flexible schedule possible. If
interested and have required experience, contact the
Ramseys at 773-281-5695 for a rewarding new
assignment right in the neighborhood caring for a
lovely infant. References needed.

1.99% Recycling

Guaranteed!

GWCA member Ellyn Bank
coordinates the recycling effort
in the Graceland West Neighborhood. For a small
monthly fee, the Resource Center comes and picks
up your recyclables (newspaper, mixed paper, bottles
and cans). For more information you can call the
resource center directly 773 821-1351 or contact Ellyn
at earthmomma2@comcast.net

Important Neighborhood
Phone Numbers

Here are some important phone numbers to keep handy
for safety reasons:

911 - report suspicious activity, report crime in progress
311 - remove graffiti, report a crime that already happened
866.427.3869 - Cubs Game Hotline

312.742.0967 - Faye Patterson, Community Policing
773.348.8400 - Dan Luna, Alderman Schulter’s office

When calling 911 or 311 for crime, both Faye of the
Police Department and Dan of the alderman’s office
would like to be copied, so that they know what is hap-
pening in the neighborhood. The squeaky wheel does
seem to the grease!

The Cubs hotline is operated by the Chicago Police
Department to receive calls from neighborhood resi-
dents on game days for hours before, during and after
the games.
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Welcome new board
members

We have three new board members! Please welcome
Keith Johnson, Ann Maxwell, and Jeny Kroah.

Keith Johnson lives on Pensacola with his wife, Alice
Geis and their 2 kids, Emma and Walter Johnson-
Geis, twins, who will be starting 5th grade in the fall.
Walter will be attending Decatur in the fall after finish-
ing fourth grade at Interamerican. Emma attends
Queen of Angels. They moved into their house in
November of 1993, after about 4 months of rehab.
Prior to that they lived in a 2-flat on Cullom. They are
completing phase 2 of their renovations this summer
and just to make things more interesting, they recently
added a 5-month-old puppy, Shakespeare, to the mix.
Alice is a nurse and is currently working as a clinical
instructor for both Rush and Loyola. Keith is a product
manager for Stellent Technology. He joined the board
because his next door neighbor Carol Blalock asked
him so nicely.

Ann Maxwell has been a GWCA resident since 1988.
Formerly, she and her husband Andy and three daugh-
ters lived on the 1400-block of Cullom. In 1997, they
moved to the 4200-block of Greenview.

Ann is a pharmacist and works at Braun Pharmacy in
Lincoln Park. Andy has his own legal practice in the
Loop. Sarah, who is 24, graduated from University of
Michigan in 2004, works at an advertising agency in
Chicago and lives in the Depaul neighborhood.
Caroline is 21 and will be a senior at Dartmouth
College. Lily is 17 and will be a senior at St. Ignatius.
The family is complete with two yellow labrador
retrievers, Maizie and Dixie.

Gardening, reading, cooking and jogging (6 Chicago
Marathons!) are some of Ann's many interests. Living
in Graceland West has helped her cultivate all of those
hobbies. It has been a wonderful place to live, raise a
family and meet wonderful friends and neighbors.

Ann has served several terms on the GWCA board in

the past and looks forward to this new term.

Jeny Kroah, her husband Steve, and their gregarious
5-year-old Stephanie, are relatively new to the neigh-
borhood. They moved into the 4300-block of
Greenview from Bucktown only a year ago — the main
reason for which is to be closer to Stephanie’s school,
Lycee Francais de Chicago, where Stephanie is
attending Kindergarten.

Jeny is a strategy and IT consultant focusing on
delivering and managing IT solutions for the non-profit
industry. Her current work with associations and
foundations is what inspires her to volunteer for
GWCA. In addition to consulting, Jeny also owns and
operates NextLevel Managed Services and NextLevel
Medical Solutions — companies that provide web-
based medical billing software and billing services

to small to mid-size physician practices as well as
insurance preauthorization work to large pharmaceuti-
cal companies. Starting his career as a securities trad-
er for First Chicago, Steve is now a Partner at Lotsoff
Capital Management where he works as a lead institu-
tional asset portfolio manager. He is a Marine from
Portland, Maine (Red Sox and Patriots fan!). Jeny and
Steve met while both completing their MBA from
Carnegie Mellon in Pittsburgh.

Jeny enjoys tennis, golf, and baking. Other than being
an avid WOW PC gamer, Steve loves to play guitar
and currently gigs with Nervous Tick. He plays basket-
ball consistently and golf occasionally. They both
enjoy entertaining and cooking for guests, wine, and
travel. Stephanie is a budding ballerina under the tute-
lage of School of Ballet Chicago and a well-liked pro-
tégé at Midtown Tennis Club. Although an only child,
Stephanie has a sister and brother in Basia and Zeus,
the family’s mother & son boxer-breed tandem.

Newsletter Staff

Deirdre Jameson, Editor
Chris Chesne, Board Member and Assistant
Iris Brenk, Layout

Graceland West Board Member List

A council of 9 people govern Graceland West Community Association. If you have questions,
suggestions or want to participate, contact a council member. Next Board elections in December.

Keith Johnson (7/06-12/07) 883-1356 kjohnson@stellent.com TBD

Jeny Kroah (7/06-12/07) 312-543-0307 jkroah@nextlevelms.com TBD

Ann Maxwell (7/06-12/07) 528-6677 annie_mg@hotmail.com TBD

Steven Bines (7/05-12/06) 525-3249 steven_d_bines@rush.edu LakeView H.S. Liaision
Debbie Frisch (7/05-12/06) 281-1478 derbyfrisch@aol.com CAPS Coordinator
Barb Sullivan (7/05-12/06) 327-2940 barbarasullivan06@comcast.net  GWCA Fest

Chris Chesne (1/06-6/07) 807-8570 chris@jdcrealty.com Newsletter Assistant
Christi Lowell (1/06-6/07) 525-2426 christilowell@aol.com Garage Sale

Tom Ramsey (1/06-6/07) 281-5695 tramseyLSE@aol.com Community Support
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Minutes of the Graceland West Community
Association General Membership Meeting

A General Membership Meeting took place at Warner
Park on Tuesday, June 6, 2006 at 7:00 pm. In atten-
dance were the following Board Members: Jim Friestad,
Barbara Sullivan, Jane Huber, Tom Ramsey, Chris Chesne
and Carol Blalock, with Board Member Christi Lowell
chairing the meeting. Approximately 11 other neighbors
were also in attendance.

Approval of the March 2006 Membership Meeting
minutes, along with approval of the financial report,
was approved by unanimous decision. We have a cash
balance of $9,622.00, with $571.00 in income and
$995.43 in expenses for the first 5 months of 2006.

Committee Reports were given:

» Garage Sale:

Christi Lowell reported that 20 neighbors would be
participating this year on Saturday June 10, 2006, begin-
ning at 9:00 am.

» GWCA Fest:

Barb Sullivan reported that a planning meeting is
scheduled for June 14, 7:30 pm at Ranalli’s on Montrose.
Discussions will include new sources for the silent
auction items, such as neighborhood resident services
(snow shoveling, baby sitting etc). GWCA Members will
be entitled to a discounted ticket rate and free entry to
the evening party. Non-GWCA Members will pay a
higher rate for tickets and will have to pay to attend the
evening party.

» GWCA Dinner Get-Together:

Carol Blalock and Jane Huber reported that the next
GWCA dinner get-together has been scheduled for
Sunday, July 23 at 6:30 pm at Ranalli’s on Montrose.

A 3-4-course menu will be offered, for approximately
$30 including tax and tip. Ranalli’s is BYOB, and they
will provide the group a cooler and table for bar set-up.
People can RSVP to Carol or Jane via e-mail or phone.

>» June Board Elections:

Three terms have expired: those of Carol Blalock, Jim
Friestad and Jane Huber. Ann Maxwell has graciously
agreed to replace Jane Huber. Terry Baublis’ neighbor
Jen Kroah will replace Jim Friestad for a 6-month term,
and Keith Johnson of Pensacola Avenue has graciously
agreed to replace Carol Blalock.

>» Garden Walk:

After much discussion, and after consideration of cancel-
lation, the 24th annual Garden Walk was held Sunday
July 9, 2006, from 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm. However, an
evening dinner was not held. The Garden Walk
Committee is looking for organizers, gardeners and ideas
for next year’s 25th Annual Walk.

» Container Gardening Demonstration:

Monica from Fertile Gardens at Diversey and Paulina
provided a demonstration of container gardening for both
shade plants and sun plants. She suggests packing
peanuts be used as a drainage base at the bottom of the
pot and used lobelia, begonias and impatiens in her

shade container, and ornamental millet, daisies, straw
flowers and petunias in her sun container. The finished
containers were donated to Warner Park.

» Neighborhood Beautification:

Tom Ramsey reported on his progress with learning
about the possibility of GWCA banners/signs for the
neighborhood. He presented a picture of a metal sign
that currently hangs in the Lakewood Balmoral neighbor-
hood, and said each one costs $2,000. Alderman
Schulter would require final approval of any artwork, and
a maintenance contract would have to be initiated with
the city in order to erect the signs/banners. Lakewood/
Balmoral said that the process took approximately 1 year
and several fundraisers were held to raise the money for
the signs. Tom is looking into other options (less costly)
as well as ideas to raise money for these.

» LVHS Liaison & Happenings:

Ann Bines reported that Steve Bines had been reelected
to the LVHS Board, and that the Board is currently on a
break for the months of May, June and July. She
thanked the neighborhood for the votes and support of
Steve’s campaign.

» GWCA Registration and Directory:

The GWCA Registry needs to be redeveloped, due to
the loss of data in the Sullivan/McGonegle fire. Kathy
Scardina has provided Barb Sullivan with a list of GWCA
members as a starting point.

» Confidentiality Policy for Block Captain Contact
Information:

Tom Ramsey, along with neighbor Mick Domagala, devel-
oped a draft of a GWCA Resident Information Policy, to
be used by those “block captains” gathering neighbor
information. A few revisions were made, but discussion
was tabled for another time. Tom said he is having diffi-
culty finding volunteers to be block captains. A motion
was made and passed to reimburse Tom $85.40, for the
cost of his Block Captain kick-off event. Additional vol-
unteers are needed for this effort — recruiting should be
done at GWCA Fest and other times as well.

» Neighborhood Security:

Chris Chesne reiterated some of the facts that he put
forth in the last GWCA newsletter, regarding an increase
in crime, speeding, graffiti and loitering in the neighbor-
hood, particularly the south end of GW. Carol Blalock
invited people to attend the CAPS meeting with her,
scheduled for June 7, 2006 at Chase Park. Janice
Horwich provided Carol with a picture of gang graffiti on
a building at Ashland and Belle Plaine, mentioned that
people are trespassing at the construction site at 4136 N.
Greenview, and mentioned that FedEx and USPS pack-
ages are being stolen from front stoops. Janice has
noticed a large increase in the amount of tagging inci-
dents in the last 6 weeks and commented that this
appears to be a more active season than past seasons.
Residents are again reminded to call 311 and 911 for ALL
related activities.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 9:15 pm.
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Graceland West Community Association
Income & Expense Statement -- January 1-August 5, 2006

Income

Contributions Income 15.00
Interest Income 20.76
Membership Dues 661.00
Other - Garage Sale 155.00
Total Income $851.76

Cash Balance 8/5/06

Expense
Administrative Expense 44.00
Contributions 195.56
Garden Walk Expense 74.16
Newsletter 951.43
Program Expense 85.40
Total Expense $1350.55
Net Income (Loss) -$498.79
$9547.12

Two Book Sales Nearby

St. Peter's Episcopal Church is sponsoring its
annual book sale Saturday, Sept. 9 from 9 am to 4
pm and again on Sunday, Sept. 10 from 9 am to 3
pm. St. Peter's is located at 621 W. Belmont. The
fest coincides with the Broadway Art Fair.

The church has hundreds of books and will be selling
paperbacks for 50 cents and most hardbound books
for $1, including best sellers! Special coffee table
books or unique cookbooks are priced higher.
Puzzles and CDs are also for sale.

There may be a book expert there to appraise books
if you have something special and would like an
opinion.

If you finish the books you bought at St. Peter’s, you
can donate them to the Lincoln Belmont Library!

The Friends of the Lincoln Belmont Library are
sponsoring a 3-day book sale, Thursday Sept 28,
Friday, Sept. 29, and Saturday Sept 30, 2006. The
library is located at 1659 West Melrose (3300 north)
and the phone number is 312 744 0166. You can
help by shopping on these days.

Or you can help by donating. Donations of hardcov-
er and paperback books, books on tape, music CDs,
children's items and VHS films are being accepted at
the library anytime before the sale. Donation receipt
forms are available at the library desk.

Get Connected with
Mommy Business Cards!

Tired of rummaging through your diaper bag for a
scrap of paper to jot down a phone number?
Mommy business cards are the answer! Cards are
professionally designed and printed and allow for
you and your children’s custom information. Visit
www.CardsForMoms.com for more information and
to see our available designs!

Cards for Moms is owned and operated by Michele
Koering, resident of the Graceland West community.

GWCA Tutoring Continues

GWCA will sponsor volunteer tutoring for Lake View
High School students for the 5th (or is it 6th year?).
Volunteer tutors will have a teacher in the room when
they volunteer. Math and perhaps Chemistry or
Physics tutors are needed for the 2007 school year.

Details: Volunteers have flexibility based on their avail-
ability. Tutors will be needed on Saturday morning dur-
ing the school year, but not during public school holi-
day breaks. Tutors can sign up for any amount of time
(one to four hours) for Saturdays between 9 am until
noon. Please volunteer now or any time during the
school year. Tutoring sessions will probably begin in
late October.

To volunteer or for more information, email or call
Howard Binder at Lake View High School,
hrbinder@cps.k12.il.us, phone: 773.534.5864 or
Janice Horwich with Graceland West at jhorwich@sbc-
global.net, phone: 773.975.0004.

HALLOWCEN PARTY
ANNOUNGEMENT

GWCA is having a Halloween Party again
this year! Mark your calendars for
Saturday, October 28, 2006, 3pm at
Warner Park and Gardens. Look for more
information coming soon either on the
GWCA website, www.gracelandwest.org,
or posted in the s

neighborhood! £
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Graceland Cemetery Tour
Sunday, October 22nd, 1:30 pm

Optional wine tasting / party after the tour...stay tuned for more details.

GWCA has engaged a knowledgeable guide to alert you to:
1. Creepy facts; The oldest grave in Chicago is in Graceland. Novel notions; Graceland is one of the
first cemeteries to be located in a park-like atmosphere not beside a church.
Afternoon Activity; It was planned to encourage picnicking!
2. Famous Chicagoans; Marshall Field, Daniel Burnham, Mies van der Rohe,...and others -
come learn their stories!
kkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkhkhkkkkkkkhkhkkhkkkkkhkhkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkkk

Learn More! Attend the Tour! Sign up for Graceland Cemetery Tour!
kkkkkkkhkkhkkkkkkhkkhkkkkhkhkhkhkhkkkhkkhkhhkhkkkkhkhkhkhkkkkkhkkhkkkkkkhkkhkkkkkkhkkhkkkkkkkkkk

The cost for this experience is minimal.

GWCA Members: $5 Non-members: $15 KIDSARE WELCOME TOO!
Name
Address Phone

Other Participants

Send your payment to: Christi Lowell, 4048 N. Clark St, Unit 1, Chicago, IL 60613
Deadline: October 16th

JOIN TODAY! Graceland West Community Association
Membership Form

Date: | am interested in volunteering for GWCA in:
Type of Membership: $15.00 Family [ ] helping plan and organize events/parties
(circle one) $10.00 Individual ] helping build the GWCA website
$2.00 Senior Citizen ] helping write the newsletter
[ ] being a block representative
Name (] helping set up or breakdown events/parties
Address [ ] helping deliver the newsletter
Phone (H) [ ] being on call to lend a hand
[ ] other
(W)
(Cl) Chicago police tell us that the best way to protect

against criminal activity is to know and care about
your neighbors. To that end GWCA plans to publish
Make checks payable to: GWCA the names and phones of the members and mail it

Send or drop off CHECK & COMPLETED FORM to: {0 members in February each year.
Kathy Scardina, 4325 N. Greenview, 60613

E-mail address

iﬁ' You have my permission to publish my information in the GWCA Membership Directory.
- | -
A0 "

| have circled the information above that | do not want published.
1

AT west LV Sign here:

LX Rl LMY ASSEOULATION




